
Decision No. 57/OFF/428/2020

IN THE MATTER of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 
2012

AND

IN THE MATTER of an application by Michelle Beri and 
Lindsay Collins Partnership pursuant to 
s.127 of the Act for renewal of an Off-
Licence in respect of premises situated 
at 18 Lyndon Street, Waiau known as 
"Waiau Lodge Hotel"

BEFORE THE Hurunui District Licensing Committee

Chairperson: Mayor M Black
DECISION (ON THE PAPERS)

This is an application by Michelle Beri and Lindsay Collins Partnership for renewal of an Off-Licence in 
respect of premises situated at 18 Lyndon Street, Waiau, known as "Waiau Lodge Hotel".

The applicant sought variation to the licensed area, to licence the tavern building rather than the 
existing hotel building which was damaged by the 2016 Earthquake. This variation is sought due to 
timeframes and costs associated with repairing the damaged hotel building. 

The application was duly advertised and no objection or notice of desire to be heard has been 
received.

In their reports, the Police, Medical Officer of Health, and District Licensing Inspector have raised no 
matters in opposition to this application.
 
We are satisfied as to the matters to which we must have regard as set out in s.131 of the Act. We 
renew the licence until 20 May 2023, that being the anniversary date of the licence and three years 
from the most recent date of expiry.

As the Committee has granted the renewal of the on-licence with a variation to the licensed area, the 
Temporary Licence held for the tavern building under s.74 of the Act is no longer required and 
accordingly is cancelled.   

Due to a practice direction from the Alcohol Regulatory and Licensing Authority we authorise the 
issue of a replacement licence with a new number and notice of renewal.

DATED at Amberley this 24th day of July 2020

______________________
Secretary
Hurunui District Licensing Committee


